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	We are delighted to share with you the news that we have secured funding from the Energy Saving Trust to launch a new project which will make sure that disabled people in Darlington and across the Tees Valley are able to access information and support about Energy Saving, an important issue for everyone during the current cost of living crisis. The project will provide information and energy saving tips in a variety of formats, supporting people to make contact with energy suppliers as well as bringing people together for mutual support looking at energy saving measures, understanding bills and energy saving in relation to climate change and the environment.

	Find more information on our web site about:
 
Energy Saving Advice
More about DAD
DAD Trustee Vacancies
Direct Payments Support Services
Personal Assistant Job Vacancies
DAD Contact Information
 

	We hope that you would like to continue to receive future newsletters from DAD. We now need your consent to send them to you by email. Please follow the link to let us know that this is ok for you and if you need any special formats, you can specify that too. Click here.
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	For more details contact:
01325 489999
 
mail@darlingtondisability.org www.darlingtondisability.org
 
Registered Charity No. 1125848
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